
 

 

HILLSDALE HIGH SCHOOL 

23rd Annual HHS Alumni Luncheon 
Saturday, December 1, 2018 

 
 

place: San Mateo Elks Lodge — 209 W. 20th Ave., San Mateo, CA 
time: 10:00 am — registration and no host cocktails 
cost: $45 per person — includes lunch taxes and gratuity 

Please respond no later than November 23rd. It’s best to mail your check today! 

We are limited to 350 guests on a first come, first served basis. You will not receive an answer in the mail, but your 
nametag will be at the reception table when you arrive. Please avoid paying at the door. 

We encourage extra donations for the Keith Gordon Memorial Fund, which are tax deductible through the Hillsdale 
High School Foundation. For more information, visit our web site at www.hillsdalehsalumni.org. 

reminder: To attend the HHS Alumni Luncheon, one must have attended Hillsdale between 1957 and 1998 
(“Olde Knights” ’57-’93, “Mid Knights” ’94-’98). Teachers and staff members are also included. 
Spouses or significant others are not included unless they, too, attended HHS. This is not a typical 
high school reunion. You will be able to visit with friends on either side of your class, meet some new 
friends, and chat with some of your former teachers. 

 Please feel free to copy this invitation and give it to other qualified “Olde and Mid Knights”. 

questions: alumni@hillsdalehsfoundation.org     or     650-235-0057  (Don Leydig) 
 

 
 

 
 HHS Alumni Luncheon  
(Mail to:  Hillsdale Foundation - Alumni, 63 Bovet Road – Suite 218, San Mateo, CA 94402) 

Please return this form with your check to insure your reservation. For event 
updates and more information, please visit our web site at hillsdalehsalumni.org. 

 

	 !
   

Yes, I will attend. My $45 check is enclosed, payable to HILLSDALE 
HIGH SCHOOL FOUNDATION. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This is my new address. Please update.  [ print clearly ] 

!  Additional amount is included for the Keith Gordon Memorial Fund  $                 
 
 
 
 
 

last 	 first maiden 

address 	 city state, zip 

email 	 phone class year 
	
PLEASE	NOTE:		Do	you	have	an	email	address?		If,	yes,	please	provide	it	here:			 	 	 	 	 	 .	
We	are	trying	to	“go	digital”	to	save	work	and	money.		To	continue	receiving	mailed	invitations	to	the	HHS	Alumni	
Luncheon,	please	request	(by	email/phone/mail)	to	remain	on	our	updated	mailing	list.	


